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Dear National Volunteer Outreach Network Society Members, 

 

The 2020 NVON South Carolina Conference Planning Committee and the NVON 

Executive Board have discussed the options for holding our conference at the 

Spartanburg Marriott, Spartanburg, South Carolina on July. 20-22, 2020.  With the 

worries and concerns of the COVID-19 virus, the many unknowns of what the future 

will bring and the age and health concerns of many in our membership, we believe that 

it is in the best interest of all to cancel our 2020 conference in full at this time. 

 

The work of all associated with NVON will continue.  All society presidents will 

receive plans of action to complete the work for the remainder of this program year and 

that work will be completed via e-mail, electronic meetings or in person as we move 

forward.  Our next society meeting is scheduled for September during the Country 

Women’s Council meeting in Indianapolis.  We would highly suggest that you attend 

that conference and join with us to continue the business of NVON. Please continue to 

visit our website at nvon.org for further information.  Registration information for the 

CWC meeting can be found at cwcusa.org. 

  

We are sorry that this virus has affected our individual states, our nation and the world 

in such a drastic manner and for what it has done to the health of citizens and to the 

economy. We thank the South Carolina Family and Community Leaders Conference 

Planning Committee for all of their efforts in planning the 2020 Conference and seeing 

to the details of suspending this event.  We thank the Spartanburg Marriott for their 

concern and cooperation with our conference.  We thank all of the societies and the 

members for their patience and understanding as we work through this unique and 

challenging time in our history.  We will continue to “Make A Difference!” 

 

Sincerely,  

Stephanie Jerabek 

Stephanie Jerabek 

President 

National Volunteer Outreach Network 


